
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

  

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 
Seattle Department of Transportation 
(SDOT) has contracted Seattle Tree Care to 
perform pruning and 1 tree removal in the 
city right of way. They will be removing 
vegetation along the stairway and pruning 
to let more light onto the stairway. 

 
 

 

 

 

Stairway improvements are funded by SDOT’s general 
maintenance fund and the Move Seattle Levy approved by 
Seattle voters in 2015. 

 

PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT 
Greg Funk, Project Manager 
greg.funk@Seattle.gov, (206) 733-9657 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/stairways.htm 
For interpretation services, please call (206) 922-6215   

August 2023 CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
Stairway pruning and tree removal begins week of 
Wednesday AUGUST 30TH 2023 

During stairway tree work, neighbors should 
expect:  

 Stairway closure during work 
 Pedestrian detour will be to Halleck Ave 

SW to Bonair Dr SW 
 Daytime construction hours 8am-6pm 
 Noisy work activities including chain saws 

backup alarms required for safety.  
 [Parking restrictions will be at top and 

bottom of stairway. 

Thank you for your patience as we work to complete 
these improvements in your neighborhood.   

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

 


